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Red Hook Recreation Park Courtesy

No Motorized Vehicles Please! The new Town Recreation Park Extension on the
west side of Linden Avenue is in early stages of development. There cannot be
any motorized vehicular traffic entering the park. This sensitive Town Parkland
may currently be used only for PASSIVE recreation: walking, hiking, biking and
cross country skiing on the trails. Parking for these activities is available at the
existing Recreation Park north parking lot on the east side of Linden Avenue.

Thank you for your consideration.

SueT. Crane
Town Supervisor



